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Dear Parent  
We are delighted that you have chosen Oakfield Academy and look forward to welcoming them on Transfer day, 
Wednesday 6th July 2022.  
 
Please find enclosed all the documents you need to ensure your child’s successful transition to the academy and if 
you require any further information, please either visit our website www.oakfieldacademy.co.uk or alternatively 
contact the academy office.   Please can all enclosed white paperwork be completed and returned to the academy 
office by Monday 4th July 2022. 
 
Please be assured that with our friendly atmosphere and vibrant teaching approach we will fully support your child’s 
learning and social development. 
 
To enable your child to realise their full potential we will provide a broad curriculum experience, alongside a varied 
enrichment programme as well as organising trips and opportunities to learn outside. 
 
We would also like to extend a warm welcome to your family to the Oakfield community. There are many 
opportunities each term for you to visit us, including watching our wonderful performances or volunteering. You 
could visit and talk to pupils about your career or experiences.  
 
You may wish to join our Friends of Oakfield Team or support the events they kindly organise, such as Family Bingo 
or the Christmas Fayre. You might even consider applying to join our Board of Trustee’s. 
 
We have wonderful grounds, creative staff and extensive facilities with which to encourage your child to confidently 
explore the opportunities on offer at Oakfield.   
 
I look forward to meeting you at the Welcome Evening on Monday 4th July 2022. 
 
Best Wishes 
 
 
 
Miss Emma Wilkes 
Headteacher 
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